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Fayetteville Rotary Club Meeting 

Welcome:  Club President Stephen McDavid opened this week’s Fayetteville Rotary Club (FRC) meeting 
via Zoom at 1:00 PM, welcoming all to the meeting.    

Meeting Prayer and Meal: The meeting invocation was given by President Steve.  There was no meal 
for the 12 members and no guests present, as we were on Zoom.  

Rotary Song and Rotary Minute:  The Secretary reminded members of the second Tuesday of the 
months District Governor’s Zoom meeting and the pre-PETs Zoom meeting on January 23rd. 

Attendance & Guests: There were 12 present via zoom, 12 members and no guests.  

Health and Happiness:   President Steve, gave the meeting invocation, then gave the Secretary the floor 
for Health and Happiness.   The Secretary reported there were no member birthday and no 
anniversaries but reminded all members to contact Tommy Wooten to schedule a program.    

Club Program:  Steve McDavid hosted and was the program.  The Treasurer reported on the status of 
the Club’s accounts and the status of membership dues payments.  The Treasurer asked all members 
who have not yet paid their dues to do so.  The Treasurer also reminded the club that until we meet 
again quarterly dues will be $100.00, instead of the regular $225.00.  President Steve informed the Club 
that Paul Johnson, with his consent, was elected as next year’s Club President.  President Steve also 
reminded anyone who wished to attend Pre-PETs could do so by enrolling in the January 23rd session via 
zoom. The link can be found on the District Newsletter.  Steve reminded the Club of next week’s Blood 
Drive service project at Raeford’s First Baptist Church. Come and help whenever you can on the 21st.  

Future Meetings and Upcoming Event.     
- Jan 21 – The FRC will meet at the Blood Drive in Support of the Blood Drive. 

- Jan 28 - The FRC will meet via Zoom at 1:00 PM. The program, Mike Lynch talking heart transplants 

- Feb 4 – The FRC will meet via Zoom at 1:00 PM. The program, the CEO of Public Works Commission. 

- Feb 11 - The FRC will meet via Zoom at 1:00 PM. The program speaker is Johnny Dawkins. 

- Feb 18  - The FRC will meet via Zoom at 1:00 PM. Then program speaker is Dr. McNeill on Covid-2. 

- Feb 25 - The FRC will meet via Zoom at 1:00 PM. The program is District Governor Dawn Rochelle. 

50-50 Raffle and Meeting Farewell. No 50/50 Raffle was held because of the Zoom meeting. President 
Steve again thanked all members for attending and then lead everyone in the Four Way Test, of the 
things that we think, say and do, adjourning the meeting at 2:00 PM.  


